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Message from the General Co-Chairs 
IEEE ICPADS 2014 

 
It is a great honor to extend our personal greeting to each and every one of you who are attending the 20th 
IEEE International Conference on Parallel and Distributed Systems (IEEE ICPADS 2014) in the wonderful city 
of Hsinchu. Since established in 1992, this is the fourth time we have this conference in Hisnchu, Taiwan. 
ICPADS has been a major international forum to bring together scientists, engineers, and users from all over 
the world to discuss and exchange the advancement in of parallel and distributed systems technology. 
 
The Organizing Committee has worked diligently and prepared a rich four day program. We have excellent 
research papers in 24 technical sessions and six workshops. With more than 200 registered participants 
attend the conference, ICPADS 2014 will surely be a great success. We also encourage your participation in 
all social events to renew friendships and establish new academic connections, and to have opportunities to 
explore the cultural and historical richness of Hsinchu and other parts of Taiwan. 
 
We also want to take this opportunity to express our great appreciation to organizing committee members: the 
Program Co-Chairs, Prof. Yeh-Ching Chung and Prof. Yanmin Zhu, and all the program vice-chairs and 
program committee members, for preparing the excellent and comprehensive programs, Prof. Chung-Ta King 
for local arrangement, Prof. Ching-Hsien Hsu for organizing workshop programs, Prof. Che-Rung Lee for 
taking care of financial matters, and all the organizing committee members who helps in organizing the 
conference. Finally, we will also express our sincere gratitude to Ministry of Science and Technology (Taiwan), 
Ministry of Education, Academia Sinica, National Center for High-Performance Computing, National Tsing Hua 
University, National Program for Intelligent Electronics, MediaTek, and Taiwan Association of Cloud 
Computing for their supports in organizing ICPADS 2014 Conference. 
 
It is our great honor to have your attendance, wish you an enjoyable stay in Hsinchu, and hope you bring 
home the most beautiful memories. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Dhabaleswar K. Panda 
Professor, Dept. of Computer Science and Engineering, Ohio State University, USA 
 
Jang-Ping Sheu 
Professor, Dept. of Computer Science, National Tsing Hua University, Taiwan 
  


